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From: Debra Rice <DRice@njsig.org>
Sent: Monday, November 03, 2014 3.08 PM
To: Pudeiko, Walter S.
Cc: Debra Rice; Timothy Irons
Subject: Glassboro - Congrats! Free New Jersey Hall of Fame mobile museum visit!!!

Hi Walt

Congratulations on winning the New Jersey School Insurance Group's New Jersey Hall of Fame Museum visit
while you were in Atlantic City!!!

You will be receiving a phone call in the near future from NJHOF mobile museum to schedule the visit to your
school district.

If you have any questions let me know.
Congrats again!!!

Thank you

Deb Rice

Member Services

NJSIG

609.500.4784
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